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The attached report from the General Services Department (GSD) was approved by the 
Municipal Facilities Committee (MFC) at its February 25, 2021 meeting. and is hereby 
transmitted for Council consideration. 

Adoption of the report recommendations would authorize GSD to negotiate and execute a new 
sublease agreement with People Assisting the Homeless (PATH) to operate the interim housing 
site located at 3061 Riverside Dr., Los Angeles, CA 90027 in Council District 4.

This interim housing site is part of the COVID-19 Homelessness Roadmap. On April 3, 2020,
the Mayor and City Council approved an MFC report to negotiate and execute a five-year lease 
with L&R Construction, Inc., including funding for L&R Construction to make the necessary
capital improvements to establish 80 interim housing beds for families on this site. PATH will 
operate this 11,784 square foot site. The sublease with PATH will commence concurrently upon 
final issuance of the Certificate of Occupancy. 

There is no anticipated impact to the General Fund at this time. Operations and services at this 
site will be funded by PATH’s existing County Measure H allocation for family interim housing.
On January 28, 2021, $1,928,309.28 was approved from the Homeless Housing, Assistance, 
and Prevention Program for the leasing costs for the full 60 month lease term (C.F. 19-0914).
Funding for costs beyond the current lease term will be considered through the City’s annual 
budget process, which is subject to Mayor and Council approval.
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Honorable City Council - 3 - February 25, 2021

Operations and services at this site will be supported by County Measure H funding for family 
interim housing to accommodate the communication, data, staff phones, all the furniture, office 
equipment, desks, chairs, and associated start-up furnishing required to equip the premises. 

FISCAL IMPACT

There is no anticipated General Fund impact providing the grant funding repays for the 
authorized reserve fund loan for the project. Initial project funding of $5 million was approved by 
Council with the understanding the full cost will be offset by the HHAP grant funds and
Coronavirus Relief Fund.

RECOMMENDATION

That the Los Angeles City Council, subject to the approval of the Mayor, authorize GSD to 
negotiate and execute this sublease with PATH at 3061 Riverside Drive for an interim housing
site under the terms and conditions substantially outlined in this report.

Tony M. Royster
General Manager

Attachments: Term Sheet






